
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky Supplementary Number Draw 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp is now underway and we will list the winners each 
week here for you to see who won when you didn’t! 
 
 

 

President John’s Report 
 
 

  

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

July 8
th
 

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

July 15
th
 

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

July 22
nd

 Club Board Meeting 

July 29th 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

August 5th 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966 

President – Mick Costello 0428 468 298 
Secretary – John Jones 0419 113 065 
Bulletin – Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 
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JULY 
 

Birthdays  

6
th

   Doug Poole 
10

th
 Debbie Payne 

22
nd

 Jan Spencely 
23

rd
 Marie Lock 

 
Inductions 

7
th

  Alf Thorpe (1999) 
7

th
 Carolyn Robinson (2004) 

31
st
 Trevor Lock (1996) 

 

Winners for the First Round were – 
 25/4/2020 # 31 Geoff Gallagher    30/5/2020 # 42 Geoff Adcock  
 2/5/2020 # 35 Leon Scott   6/6/2020 # 42 Geoff Adcock  
 9/5/2020 # 34 No Winner   13/6/2020 # 28 Gordon McKern 
 16/5/2020 # 15 John Gurr   20/6/2020 # 14 John Jones 
 23/5/2020 # 31 Geoff Gallagher   27/6/2020 # 23 Debbie Payne 

 

Second Round commences Saturday 4th July and these are the numbers left for you to pick from – 
 

10   16   29   34   37   39   41   43   44 
 

email alison@bendigo.com.au to make sure you don’t miss out. 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 

online via zoom. 
 

See below for details on the program for each 
Club meeting. 
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Rotary International President 2020-2021 
 

 
 
Philip Archer - D9800 Governor 2020-2021  

 
Philip has been a Rotarian since 1999 when he joined 
Southbank as a Charter Member. He has been President for 
the club twice in both 2004-05 and 2009/10. 
  
Philip has held numerous District roles on top of his club 
roles during his 19 years in Rotary including Public Relations 
Coordinator 2005/06, Assistant Governor 2006/07, 
Networker Editor 2007/11, Director of Membership and 
Marketing 2007/08 and 2009/10, Trainer 2011/12, and 
Marketing and External Relations Director 2011/12. 
  
He has held the Zone 8 roles of Co-Lead Membership 
Development Plan 2015-17, National Marketing Coordinator 
RAWCS 2015/16, and is a current Australian Rotary 
Foundation Board Member. At Rotary International level he 
was Public Image Coordinator for Zone 8 2012-15 and 
Membership Benefits Development Committee 2015/17. 
  
Philip is a multi Paul Harris recipient and major donor to the 
Rotary Foundation. 
  
Philip has 34 years’ experience in Human Resources and 

Management Consulting including conducting and facilitating Strategic Management workshops for 
clients in the Private, Public and Not-for-profit sectors. Philip is Managing Director of The Archway 
Consulting Group which he established in the 80’s. Philip is also the Chairman of the Choir of Hard 
Knocks and School of Hard Knocks. 
  
Philip enjoys spending time with his daughter Catherine (39), son Matthew (37) and daughter Laura-
Jane (32) who lives in New York, Melbourne and London respectively. He also enjoys spending time in 
his beloved Tasmania. 



 

 

 

Guest Speaker – Bob Glindermann,  Donations In Kind 
 
Our chair for the evening, President Elect, Gary Frank welcomed  Bob 

Glindermann to our meeting.  This was a great opportunity to learn more 

about the fantastic organisation of Donations In Kind.  

Rotary Donations in Kind is a volunteer-based recycling facility used to 

collect and redistribute goods, principally donated by companies, 

hospitals and educational institutions. The goods it distributes are 

destined for developing countries and to disadvantaged individuals in the 

local community. They are distributed through Rotary club projects and 

the wider NGO network. 

All staff in the Store are volunteers, both Rotarians and others. They donate their time to help Rotary clubs with 

their international service and local community projects.  

How is the Store funded? 

The annual cost of operations is $150,000+, mainly for rent and warehouse overhead. While this expense is a 

significant sum, it represents just 1.6% of turnover. The majority of support comes from Rotary clubs with a small 

contribution from other charitable organisations who use the store. 

DIK increasingly relies on donor organisations that provide the goods to become partners and to contribute some of 

the funds that they are saving in disposal costs, (e.g. transport and waste charges,)  towards transportation costs. 

Rotary Donations in Kind is a registered charity with Australian Charities and Not-for-Profits Commission, (ACNC.) 

Donations to DIK Inc. are tax deducible. Details. 

From where are the goods collected? 

DIK West Footscray receive and collect goods in Melbourne and some locations in regional Victoria. There are 

additional DIK stores in Geelong and most capital cities. DIK relies on Rotary clubs to identify where goods are 

available for donation in their area and to coordinate collection of suitable material. 

DIK provides a volunteer-run limited pick-up service for larger quantities in the Melbourne metropolitan area and 

will collect goods by prior arrangement. Smaller quantities should be delivered to the Store by the donor or a Rotary 

Club. 

How are the goods distributed? 

A significant amount of unallocated goods are available for Rotary club projects. For international projects, Rotary 

clubs determine the needs, establish the specific country importation requirements and fund the transport and 

delivery costs. For local projects, goods are distributed by Rotary clubs on an as-needed basis. Surplus goods may 

also be available for community service organisations who share similar goals. 

 

https://rotarydik.org/support-us/


 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Cobar Drought Relief Efforts 
– Ken Cain 
 
Members will recall a zoom meeting a 
couple of weeks ago that provided us with 
an update on the state of the drought in the 
Cobar region.  Ken Cain was promised one 
of our amazing pottery mugs that are gifted 
to our guest speakers – here is President 
Mick delivering on the promise and 
presenting the mug to Ken.   
 
Mick and Mandy, along with Geoff and 
Marg have escaped our Victorian weather 
and are enjoying a camping trip – wonder 
how long it will take before someone 
realises they are from Victoria and sent 
packing back across the border! 
 
 


